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» All Activities of the first qtr. were cancelled.

* In May we added a new destination event Birds & Bier with ~ 10 participants.
The event was fun and should continue to take place but we should schedule
it earlier to hit the bird migration.
The beer was very good and refreshing.
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* On fathers day we meet at Foster for the Sunday Brunch at the Lake.

With fantastic weather we had a record-breaking turn out with over 20 families and about 70 people.
The highlights were the home made breads and birchermuesli.
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* With the pandemic being semi under control we decided to move forward with the August first. We were blessed
again with stellar we celebrated Switzerland's birthday with clos to 120 people.

The brats and cervelats were as always a big hit so were the salads and the desert.
As tradition holds we sang the national anthem and closed the event with the Lampion parade lead by Cowbells.
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On the third September weekend we meet up at the Sweetminihaha camp ground near Albany Wisconsin for the
Canoe weekend. The weekend has become the favored event for many members. Some camped some glamped
and some stayed in New Glarus in the hotel. All came together on Friday night for a fun evening around the
camp fire. On Saturday morning the fun moved to the sugar river. 12 canoes were launched and just about 1 hour
later the lunch destination was reached where a wine tasting and the traditional Sausage lunch awaited the group.

The group enjoyed a very relaxing lunch time and finished the afternoon with much relaxation on the lover
portion of the river. The highlight of the day, the Fondue under the stars was super fun and good. The yodel
from the Z’Graggens during the Dinner and later at the campfire made us all feel we were back home in
Switzerland. Close to 30 had a great time together.
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e Unfortunately we couldn’t hold any further events and with that, Ticino night as well as
Samichlaus and Cookie baking was cancelled.

* The board of the club did setup the Christmas tree at the Museum of Science and Industry in
November and took it down in January and the many ornaments and candles are back in storage
waiting for their next use at Christmas.

e Stammtisches:

* We held several Stammtisches during the year with more and less
participation. Anywhere between 1 to 30 gathered in different
locations throughout the city.

* Over the Holidays we paused the Stammtisch but will pick it back
up in February. Stay tuned for the e-mail and always check the
Website and our Facebook Page for new events.
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* | like to thank the entire board:
» Peter Keller-storage manager; Lolita Buryak-membership director; Therese Peskowits - sponsorship director;

Monique Austin, Patrick Seitz; Tammi Zemp; Ruedi Bucher; Celeste Gallati; Nancy Froehlich; Ingo Eckstein;
Heidi Rechsteiner; Adam Ruprecht;- Entertainment

Lead by the executive board members:
Elke Sujdak- Vice President; Jean-Philippe Persico- Treasurer and Jennifer Heller- Secretary

for a fun and successful club year.

This concludes the president report 2020



